
May 31st Summary

Meeting Commenced: 4.10pm

Present: Louis Koolen, Colin Mitchell, Anne Grayden, Peter Mackey, Julie Sadler, Ruth Griffin, Leon 
Babinski, Julieanne Perceval

Apologies:

Busines Arising:
1. Complaint Handling Process update complete
2. New tables arrived 19th May
3. Entry into State Seniors for one half of a partnership or team granted to John McIlrath, as
host of NSWBA Teams of 3.
4. We held no qualifying event for Outer Metropolitan Teams. Agreed that places be given to
4 players on basis of frequency of attende=ance between Jan 1st & 28th May.
5. Bridge Holiday in Mudgee before their Congress being investigated
 
Correspondence:
Check to see outcome of change of date for CT Regional Final

Treasurer’s Report:
1. Decision on eftpos delayed – not as straightforward for us

Tournament Organiser’s Report:
Director’s remunerations are being returned to pre-Covid rates.  Directors will  not play in
Club Championships & Red Point events

General Business:
1. New members Marcelle Goslin, Wendy Sheehan, Margot Kirkham were accepted
2. Get well cards to Henrietta Hohnen & Alfie Nation
3. AGM to be held in Allstars Lounge

Meeting closed at: 5.20pm


